CANBY CITY COUNCIL

SPECIAL MEETING

MARCH 12, 1986

Mayor William Pulver presiding. Councilmembers present: David Anderson, Scott Taylor, Helen Brennan and Michael Jordan. Absent: Gary Sowles and Nancy Kopelk.

Also present: Administrator Bud Atwood, City Attorney John Kelley, City Recorder Marilyn Perkett, Fire Chief Smith French, Fire Marshal Jack Stark, Attorney Rod Beck, Rural Fire Board Members Raleigh Keyser, R.D. Birkemeir, Dick Anderson and Dr. Ron Maul, Roger Montgomery, Dr. & Mrs. Richard Davies, Greg Gardner, Bill Laird, Jim Renner, John Beck, Dorothy Knight, Hazel Adams, Steve Frederick, Marie Kyllo, Tom Wilson, Dave Myers, Terry Prince, Mr. & Mrs. Don Kyllo, Chip Phelps, Roger Weber, Tom Gardner and others.

Mayor Pulver called the special meeting to order at 7:30 p.m., and dispensed with the usual opening ceremonies.

Roll call of Council showed a quorum present, with Councilman Taylor arriving at 7:33 p.m.

Mayor Pulver recessed the special meeting to go into a workshop session with the Canby Rural Fire Board to discuss the future of the ambulance and financing issues.

Mayor Pulver reconvened the special session at 8:42 p.m.

At this time, Mayor Pulver entertained a motion regarding the ambulance service. **Councilman Taylor moved that the Canby City Council propose a levy for the May election in the amount of \$54,750 to support the Canby Rural Fire Department ambulance service. Motion seconded by Councilman Jordan and approved 4-0.

David Traaen, Molalla, addressed the Council requesting a variance on the current sign regulations established by ordinance in 1976. Mayor Pulver informed Mr. Traaen that staff was in the process of working on the issue, along with the Chamber of Commerce businessmen, and encouraged Mr. Traaen to make an appointment with Mr. Atwood to discuss the issue.

Mayor Pulver adjourned the special session at 8:47 p.m.

Marilyn K. Perkett, City Recorder

William F. Pulver, Mayor